

Beeston Primary School October 2022



Class Attendance

October

Stars 90.98%

Planets 94.93%

Comets 91.25%

Absence

Please remember that if your child is ill you should inform the office on the first day of absence.

01328 701267

office@bee.unity-ed.uk

ParentApp

What a fantastic month October has been, we have been so busy across the school from coffee mornings to sporting events. It has been lovely to see so many parents as well!

Macmillan Coffee morning

Thank you to all those that attended our Macmillan coffee morning.

We raised a whopping £249.40





A special thanks goes out to our wonderful Year 6's who served us so well and to Friends of Beeston School for all of their help and support. Finally, not forgetting all those that donated cakes.

Thank you for your support!

Norfolk Lakes

On 5th October our Year 6 children joined those at Garvestone Primary School for 2 and a half fun filled days of activities at Norfolk Lakes.

They were accompanied by Mrs Snell and Mrs Lingfield who have both said how well behaved the children were and how impressed they were with how everyone got stuck in and even tried the activities that took them out of there comfort zones.

Just some of their activities were scavenger hunts, fencing, rifles, kayaking and raft building.



















Flu vaccinations took place on Monday 10th October. All children who received theirs would have come home with an advisory slip.

The Year 6 National Child Measurement Programme will be taking place on Thursday 24th November. Information on how to opt out of this has gone out on ParentApp this week.

Year 2 Dodgeball

On Wednesday 5th October Year 2 took part in a dodgeball competition. They were joined by Year 2 children from Kings Park Infant School, Grove House Infant and Nursery School and Great Dunham Primary School.





Planets Class Trip

On Monday 17th, Planets Class visited Gressenhall Workhouse and Museum for a Neolithic Day experience. This was to launch their new topic Lindow Man, the story of a prehistoric man. The children took part in various activities such as shelter building, learning about farming and hunting as well as looking at special objects.











Harvest Festival

We held our Harvest Festival this week at Beeston Village Hall.

Thank you to all those who were able to attend. We were joined by Revd Kevin Blogg who said he very much enjoyed it and how wonderful the children are.

Thank you so much for all of the donations, Mr Cuenca-Farrow has delivered these to the foodbank.

WOW Moments

Celebrating Wow moments this month have been Jessica, Lilybell and Noa.



Jessica and Lucky entered a competition at the all about dogs show and won 2nd in best pup and 3rd in best junior handler.



Noa got her 5 meter swimming badge.



Lilybell took her dance exams in the summer and passed them all, she also managed to pass with a merit in both tap and theatre craft.

Reminders

- <u>Water bottles</u> Please ensure that your child is bringing in a water bottle everyday. Please do not send your child in with squash.
- <u>Uniform</u> Please ensure all school uniform is labelled. We cannot return lost property to your child if it is not named.
- Before and Afterschool clubs Please continue to book these clubs no later than 3.15pm on the Friday for the following week. ParentPay must be topped up with the funds to be taken for this in advance.
- <u>Absences -</u> Please do not leave messages with teachers or send them in with siblings if you have a child off sick. All absences must be reported to the school office.
- <u>WOW moments</u>—Please use the form on ParentApp to send in your child's wow moments into the office so that these can be celebrated within school.
- <u>Change of footwear –</u>After half term, if your child does not have a change of footwear they will not be allowed on the field at break or lunch.

Diary Dates

Monday 24th-Friday 28th October – Half Term Tuesday 1st November - Parents Evening* Thursday 3rd November 1.30pm-New Parents Tour* Friday 4th November 1.30pm-New Parents Tour* Tuesday 8th November 1.30pm-New Parents Tour* Tuesday 15th November- Individual and Sibling Photos, Tempest Photography Thursday 24th November - Year 6 National Child Measurement Programme Friday 25th November - Year 3/4 Dodgeball Competition* Friday 9th December - Year 5/6 Dodgeball Competition* Monday 19th December-Tuesday 3rd January - Christmas Holiday Tuesday 3rd January- INSET Day, School Closed Monday 13th-Friday 17th February – Half Term Friday 17th March-Comic Relief* Monday 3rd-Monday 17th April - Easter Holiday Monday 17th April – INSET Day, School Closed Monday 1st May- Bank Holiday, School Closed Tuesday 6th June- Year R National Child Measurement Programme + Hearing & Vision Monday 29th May-Friday 2nd June- Half Term Friday 21st July- Last Day of Term

* New additions

Have a wonderful half term and we will see you all back on Monday 31st October.